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Talk to the media about the multi-billion-dollar American Recovery and Reinvestment Act (ARRA) has left
many in the private sector confused about how and when funds for “stimulus”projects will become available.
Unfortunately, those seeking immediate and definite answers are likely to become frustrated.

The ARRA is a 1,000-page source of funds for myriad projects in numerous programs that are not easily
classified. Its monies will not be distributed in a consistent or predictable way. Timetables for spending also
vary. Read more ...
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